Happy Monday Division 11 !!!                       
I hope that you had a wonderful weekend :). This week we are transitioning back into school so please expect the weekly emails sometime during the late morning on Mondays for the rest of June :). Please let the office know whether or not your child will be attending school in June so we have the protocols in place.
I have assigned a some more tasks on ixl for you to do for math this week ( counting and number patterns, two-digit subtraction). When you sign on to ixl, look at your dashboard. On the bottom of that page there are suggested activities. I am going to save working in the math duo-tangs for June so please put them away for a bit :). We will all continue with regrouping with addition and subtraction then.                       
As always, please try to:
- read for 15-30 minutes per day (if you haven't done the recorded assignment on raz-kids, give it a try this week :)
- write 4 to 8 sentences in your journal
- spellingcity.com ('Group A'- list 37, 'Group B'- list 27)

For Language Arts this week, I found some "Super Hero" activities. There is a great video of the story Superhero Instruction Manual that you can watch first (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=r2M8Ebg0mlQ  ). Then you can fill in the Super Hero sheet!!!! In your journal this week, you can create a superhero outfit and write about an adventure you went on as your super hero character. I can't wait to see them!!!!
You are doing great things with them at home and thanks for sharing that with me. Please remember to do only as much schoolwork as you find reasonable for you and your child. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
             
Have a great week! 
Mrs. Haugen

